Ellen Usry

From: Tom McCaleb <tomm@smcokc.com>

Sent: Monday, December 08, 2014 12:06 PM

To: Ellen Usry

Cc: Jane Hudson; Ken Danner; Jeff Bryant; Brenda Hall; John@gomallard.com;
okhomesnow@gmail.com

Subject: RE: December 9 CC Meeting

As agent for Landstar Developing LLC, please postpone item 0-1415-22 from the December 23" 2014 date to the
January 13", 2015 agenda. Thanks.

Tom L. McCaleb, P.E.

President

SMC Consulting Engineers, P.C.
815 West Main

Oklahoma City, OK 73106

(405) 232-7715

(405) 232-7859 fax

(405) 823-0913 cell

THIS MESSAGE AND ANY ATTACHMENTS MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS HIGHLY CONFIDENTIAL, PRIVILEGED, AND EXEMPT FROM
DISCLOSURE. ANY RECIPIENT OTHER THAN THE INTENDED RECIPIENT IS ADVISED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, COPYING,
OR OTHER USE OF THIS MESSAGE IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS MESSAGE IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER IMMEDIATELY.



